February 10, 2011 Pork Roast Committee Meeting Chelan Co. Extension Office

Present: Ellis & Lucille Schneider, Deb Schneider, Bill & Polly Schneider, Bob Brown,
Wendy Witter and Michelle Morrison

Meeting called to order at 6:07 pm

Food and menu will stay the same.
Desserts from Douglas County 4-H members and a white and chocolate cake purchased

Auction: about 30 live items with some room to be added late if needed. Silent items to
remain open due to ease of putting them out. Kids auction will be run by Patty Cheek.

We received auction sheets from the 4-H office to be used.
John W. Bryant has been contacted, but has made no response due to calendar yet.
Auction paddles and numbers. Decided to make 200 numbers for the auction.

Auction items due by March 31%. Amended the letter for donations to make this date
more visible. Letter will be sent to all Douglas County Leaders via email through the
office.

Decorations and setup will be done on Friday afternoon from 3 to 5 pm and Saturday
from 3 to 5 pm prior to the event. Suggested to use 4-H decorations from Oriental
Trading or 4-H Supplies. Deb moved to spend up to $120 on 4-H materials for kids at
the pork roast. Bill seconded the motion, no discussion and the motion passed.
Decorations will also include balloons, flowers, etc. Bob will look into balloons and Bill
will check on helium.

Cleanup will be done by the various 4-H groups attending the event.

Tickets are now available and some were passed out at the meeting. They will be
available from Michelle at the office. The tickets will be delivered to the ticket outlets in
the next couple of days. It was decided that we would like a head count by April 1.

Advertising will be available from Polly and should be put out as soon as possible.

Michelle had a couple of items. She talked about a need for people on Super Saturday,
March 5. Sign up if interested. She asked about a donation to pay for the hall and for
lunch. Deb moved to have the DCLC donated $100 to pay for the hall and lunch for
Super Saturday. Bill seconded the motion, no further discussion and the motion passed.
Michelle also asked for groups to fill in the time slots for the show at the Town Toyota
Center on February 25 and 26.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm.



